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Wishing all of our families a lovely Christmas and New Year! Thank you for all of your continued support. 

  
School re-opens  Monday 6th January 

  

All of our children enjoyed a trip to 
the Customs House this week to 

watch the pantomime               
‘The Sorcerer’s suitcase’ 

A huge thank you to the PTA who 
helped fund part of the trip which 

kept the costs slightly lower for our 
families. It is always nice for our 

children to experience a Pantomime! 
Oh yes it is! 

Once again, it was a pleasure to work 
with Sandra from Tides of Change 
Beach School to complete a Winter 
Warmer activity with all of the chil-

dren. This involves the children learn-
ing about fire safety, lighting a camp-

fire and toasting marshmallows. 
A s’more even made it’s way to my 
office—it was delicious! This was  

another funded activity from our PTA 

We had a fantastic  Christmas 
Dinner in school. I was so im-

pressed with how many children 
tried some new things. It was 

also lovely to welcome some of 
our Governors into school to 
enjoy their dinner with the   

children. A huge thank you to 
our kitchen team for their    
preparation—it was much            

appreciated. 

Our children performed fantastically for 
all of our parents and carers this week. I 

was very proud of all of them! 


